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“Seek the peace and prosperity of the city to which I have called you into. Pray to the Lord for it, 
because if it prospers, you too will prosper.” (Jeremiah 29:7) 
 
PRAISE 

 Movement Day was just held in London this past weekend, with Kevin Palau addressing many 
key leaders from churches and those working in business, arts, health, politics, media, education 
and more from across cities and towns, people passionate about making a difference in their 
communities.   

 The new UK page on FaceBook is up and running. Keep up with the latest LPA events happening 
in the UK and throughout the world through this page on Facebook: Luis Palau Association UK, 
www.palau.org.uk.  

 
PRAYER 

 Wales and Manchester with Luis Palau, November 2017. Pray for the logistics of this two-week 
trip as we maximize the opportunity of having Luis in the UK. 

 Continue praying for the results from Movement Day, for the hearts of those in attendance, and 
the many opportunities for future ministry. 

 Highlands and Islands tour with Andrew Palau. Pray for opportunities to run a remote/isolated 
area tour in 2018 going to the far-flung places of the UK with the gospel. God seems to be 
opening up some options so pray that we connect the dots and something emerges for this idea. 

 Plans for a 2019 and 2020 unified evangelism conference and mass outreach. This will be a 
significant moment across the UK and it is exciting that LPA will be part of leading this forward 
for the next 3 years. 

 Pray for the Spring Harvest Festival, one of the leading UK conferences, as they consider the 
possibility of Luis or Andrew to be a main stage speaker in 2018/2019. Pray for continued 
interest and confirmation. 

 New communications process and sign-us for supporters and new contacts being implemented. 

 Pray for Vinolia and Linda as they prepare for the upcoming November board meeting, including 
the implementation of a new accounting package.  

 Continue praying for John Grant and the Next Generation Alliance European team. They are very 
busy with many outreaches….among them recent ministry in Macedonia and Bulgaria, future 
ministry in Macedonia, an upcoming mission in Serbia and in Italy, and for outreach 
opportunities to come together in Armenia and Georgia for 2018. 

 
In light of all that is happening in our world, the uncertainty that we all face, let us continually, faithfully 
pray for revival in Europe.  
 
How great is the love the Father has lavished on us, that we should be called children of God! (I John 
3:1) 
  

Blessings,  

Caryn Ogle & Kim Grimberg 

 


